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We are also delighted to announce the release of the updated interactive digital 
platform that sits alongside our annual Market Review 2022/23.  Accessible via the 
link below: 
 
 

            www.pandimarketreview.com 
 
 
This allows users to create bespoke comparisons between the Clubs. The 
comparable data now includes financial year figures (as well as the usual policy year 
data). 
 
The Market Review continues to be accessible in PDF format too. 
 
Please note that the Market Review will be updated once the International Group 
GXL has been renewed and the allocations announced, which we expect to be in 
the forthcoming weeks. 
 
 
 
Should you have any queries regarding the above, please do not hesitate to get in 
touch with your usual P.L. Ferrari contact or get in touch via our website at 
https://www.plferrari.com 
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